
   

 

 

 Phoenix Class Newsletter End of Term 2  

and looking forward to Term 3 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

This term has been especially exciting for me as I have been able to get to know all of the wonderful children in 
Phoenix Class.   

All of the children have worked really hard this term and we are particularly proud of our newspaper articles, which 
tell the true story of The Three Little Pigs.  If you don’t know the real story, you could ask your child, I’m sure they 
will be happy to tell you.  Our articles included catchy headlines, ambitious adjectives and pictures with captions. 

As part of our Science curriculum, we had a STEM visitor this term to increase our Science Capital.  We conducted an 
investigation into how sound is made and changed using different instruments. 

                   

Our Design and Technology lessons have been super fun this term.  We designed our own Christmas stocking, then 
made it out of felt.  We used running stitch or overstitch to attach the two sides and decorated with cut out pieces of 
felt. 

                               

A few things to remember: 
Next term we will be studying the Egyptians, so if you have any Egyptian artefacts or books it would be lovely to 
bring them in to show the class. 
 
Have a lovely Christmas holiday and we are looking forward to seeing all the children back on Monday 6th January 
2025.   
 
 
Best wishes and A Happy New Year from Miss Ford, Mrs Pym and Mrs Plaskitt. 


